
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
09/12/20 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As per our last newsletter, our Christmas party day is planned for Friday 18th December. Due to the 
ongoing Covid pandemic, I am aware that some families may decide not to send their children to school for 
the last few days of term. 
In order to ensure that all the children get to enjoy our planned Christmas activities, the following will be 
happening in school over the next 2 Fridays. I hope that every child can be involved on either both or at 
least one of the special Christmas days. 
 
Friday 11th Dec- Christmas Jumper Day! (Please do not buy especially- anything festive/red/green/sparkly 
etc will do!)  

• Jo Jingles Christmas Session 
• A special (socially distanced) visitor will be visiting Nursery 
• Children will bring home all Christmas craft  
• Each child will receive a ‘Christmas Eve’ goody bag, kindly made by our PTA. 

 
Normal times for both sessions on Friday 11th Dec 
 
Friday 18th December- Party Clothes!  

• Jo Jingles Christmas Session 
• Party food for snack  
• Pass the parcel! 

 
The times of the sessions on Friday 18th Dec are: 
AM Session 9:30-11am 
PM Session 12:00-1:30pm 
Nursery closes on this day for the Christmas Holidays. 
  
Children return on Tuesday 5th January 2021- If there is any change to these arrangements we will 
inform you via the app over the holiday period. 
 
May I wish you and your families a very safe and Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Corry 


